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FEB 2 2 1994 '.

Docket 40-3392
License SUB-526

Mr. M. D. Kosmider
Plant Manager
Allied-Signal, Inc.
P.O. Box 430
Metropolis, Illinois 62960

Dear Mr. Kosmider:

SUBJECT: AUGER SAMPLING SYSTEM

Thank you for your letter dated February 2,1994, advising us of your intended
change in your uranium ore concentrate sampling method. Since the analytical
sampling is performed to neet contract commitments with aach uranium supplier
and utility customer and is not performed to meet Nuckar Regulatory
Commission regulatory requirements, no license amendment is required.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me on
(301) 504-3416.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL.SIGNEDBY

Michael Lamastra
Licensing Section 2

,

Licensing Branch '

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards, NMSS
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